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Dear Parent/Carer 

 
 
On the 24

th
 September 2018 ZooLab will be visiting Cedarbank School to give our pupils the opportunity to look at and 

handle a range of different animals as part of your child’s ASDAN study into The Environment. 
 
ZooLab are an animal handling company who aim to amaze, educate and inspire pupils with workshops with animals. 
These could include a tarantula, scorpion, corn snake, millipede, hermit crab, giant land snail, rats, hedgehog, tortoise, 
centipede, royal python and a bull snake. 
 
We will encourage all pupils to join in with the activities but no child will be forced to handle the animals if they do not 
wish. 
 
ZooLab only bring animals which are completely safe and do not cause any harm, and a strict hand washing policy is 
enforced at the end of every session. 
 
If you are happy for your child to be involved in the ZooLab Workshop please complete the tear off slip below and 
return to school by Wednesday 19

th
 September. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Vicky Cairns(Mrs) 

Principal Teacher 

Cedarbank School 

 

ZooLab Workshops 

I agree/do not agree  for my child ______________________________________________ to be involved with 

ZooLab. 

Does your child have any allergies to animals? _______________________________ 

Signed________________________________________________ Date______________________________ 


